Memphis 600 Ladies Bowling
Club

The Memphis 600 Ladies Bowling Club is hosting a
tournament on Sunday, October 1st at 2pm at
Winchester Bowl, immediately following our

annual membership meeting. We will elect officers

and directors at this meeting.

If you are a member of the national 600 club or hav e rolled a
certified 600 series and would like to join, come o0 n out!

Entry fee is $15 if received by September 27thor  $20
per person if entry received after the 27th plus a canned
food item for the Food Bank.

The meeting will start promptly at 2pm and bowling will
follow. The tournament will consist of 3 games bow led
on one pair of lanes and handicap will be 90% of 22 0. We
will use your 2016-2017 highest adult league averag e of
21 games or more. Prize payout will be determined b vy

number of entries received.

For further information contact -
Laura Madsen (901) 363-2630

Remember — 2017-18 local dues of $4 should be included with yo ur entry fee or
payable on October 1st!

We look forward to seeing you on October 1st!
USBC certification #05261



Memphis 600 Ladies Bowling Club
nvitational Doubles Tournament

To: Members of Memphis 600 Ladies Bowling Club
Subject: Invitational Doubles Tournament

Where: Winchester Bowl
3703 S Mendenhall Rd
Memphis, TN 38141

When:  Sunday, April 14, 2013

Grab a lady partner who has yet to roll a certified 600
series and come on out to the

Inwitational Doubles Tournament
put on by the Memphis 600 Ladies Bowling Club!
Entry fee is $30 per team

B  USBC Certified

O
w Start Time: 2pm
L Check in time: 1pm

Not sure if you have paid national 600 club dues?
Contact for further information -

Laura Madsen or Nancy Folden
Phone (901) 363-2630 (901) 683-8497
Email bgbowler@aol.com nfolden@aol.com




